
For more details about the series, please visit supportstofamilies.org.

The Innovations Webinar Series is brought to you by the National Community of Practice for Supporting Families of Individuals with Intellectual & Developmental Disabilities. This project is 
funded by the Administration on Intellectual & Developmental Disabilities, grant number ACF 90DN0298. AIDD is dedicated to ensuring that individuals with developmental disabilities and 
their families are able to fully participate in and contribute to all aspects of community life in the United States and its territories.
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INNOVATIONS IN SUPPORTING FAMILIES
COMMUNITY OF PRACTICE FRAMEWORK FOR SYSTEMS CHANGE WEBINAR SERIES

This webinar is part of a series focused on innovative strategies to enhance the systems that support families of individuals with intellectual & developmental disabilities. 

This presentation will focus on how the LifeCourse framework and tools 
are being rolled out in innovative ways at all different levels. Log on to 
hear how the LifeCourse is changing thinking and behavior:

•	 at the individual and family level to help them troubleshoot life as 
well as create and articulate a vision for the future,

•	  at the professional level to build human service professionals’ 
capacity to educate and inform families as well as help them plan 
and access supports,

•	 at the organizational level to provide an organizing framework for  
programming and activities,

•	 at the community level to facilitate transformational change and 
bring together stakeholders, and

•	 at the systems level to influence the implementation and 
compliance with new CMS Home and Community Based Services 
rules and person-centered guidelines.

LIFECOURSE TOOLS IN ACTION:  
IMPLEMENTATION AT ALL LEVELS IN MISSOURI 

LOG IN AT 
https://nasddds.adobeconnect.com/familynetworks/

CALL INTO 
(888) 407-5039

JANUARY 28, 2016
2PM Eastern / 1PM Central / 12PM Mountain / 11AM Pacific / 10AM Alaska / 9AM Hawaii

Webinar will last approximately one hour and a half.


